

STATE OF WASHINGTON DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH

OFFICE of ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH and SAFETY

wastewatermgmt@doh.wa.gov

PO Box 47824, Olympia, WA 98504 (360) 236-3330 • 711 Washington Relay Service

March 22, 2021

Joyce M. Gresh Cape Cod Biochemical Co. PO Box 990 Pocasset, MA 02559

Dear Ms. Gresh:

The Washington State Department of Health, in accordance with chapter 246-273 WAC, On-site Sewage System Additives, has reviewed the product **After Shock** based on evaluation of the ingredients disclosed to us in your applications for review and approval. Our review indicates that this product meets the criteria set forth in WAC 246-273-040.

Subject to this determination, this product is hereby **Approved** for use, sale, or distribution in Washington State. This approval does not certify effectiveness, nor is it an endorsement or recommendation for use of this product. The State of Washington does not assume liability for any promise, guarantee, or expectation arising from purchase or use of these products.

Please be advised that any reformulation of this product will require notification to the department and may require a new application approval.

On-site sewage additive products are subject to general and specific limitation upon marketing, advertising, and labeling in Washington State. An advisory letter from the Washington State Office of the Attorney General, Consumer Protection Division providing information regarding these issues is enclosed.

Sincerely,

Andrew Jones

Wastewater Management Section

Enclosures (2): Letter, Washington Attorney General to Tom Long dated 1/24/1996 Letter, Washington Attorney General to "To Whom It May Concern" dated 11/22/1995